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25th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y3EP Walk to Ayscoughfee Gardens 
 
As part of our English learning this term we will be creating our own information leaflets about 
Ayscoughfee Gardens.  For the children to be able to create an accurate and detailed text we are 
thrilled to let you know that we will be taking all children in Y3EP to Ayscoughfee Gardens on 
Wednesday 27th April during the afternoon.   
 
We ask parents/carers at various times during their child’s time at school for consent to take them for 
walks into the local area to enhance their learning and the walk to Ayscoughfee will be one of those 
walks; at the last time of asking, you gave your permission for us to do this so this letter is just to make 
you aware of the short time we will be out of school and no further signed permission will be needed 
from parents. 
 
We will leave after lunch and return before the end of the school day.  Children do not need to bring 
anything with them other than making sure they have a suitable coat for the weather that day. 
 
All children will be wearing a hi-vis jacket during the walk and we will have a number of adults with 
us in line with the risk assessment.  Whilst we will be looking at the pond we will not be getting close to it 
and all children will be highly supervised. 
 
If you have any questions about the visit please speak with myself or a member of the Senior Leadership 
Team. We are really excited and can’t wait to give the children the opportunity to collect information in 
a real-life context!   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma Potts 
Year 3 Teacher 


